
National Institute of Electronics & Information Technology (NIELIT) 
Ministry of Electronics & Information Technology (MeitY)  

Government of India  
 

24.01.2020 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

“Discarding of new method of online NEFT/RTGS and restoring back 

the earlier method of accepting the payment through NEFT/RTGS” 

 

It is hereby informed to the stakeholders of NIELIT that the newly 

adopted method of online NEFT/RTGS for accepting the payment 

w.e.f. 16.01.2020 has been discarded due to technical reasons. The 

old method of accepting the payments through NEFT/RTGS has been 

restored back and is available for payment. Those who have already 

deposited the payment through newly adopted online NEFT/RTGS, the 

same will be refunded back into their respective bank accounts within 

07days of payment.  

Inconvenience caused is regretted. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


